Pelican Rapids High School PO Box 642 Pelican Rapids, MN 56572

February 22, 2017

Dear Mrs. Wanek, Mr. Korf, Mr. Nelson, and School Board Members:

Please accept this letter of resignation as assistant girls golf coach.

I have been privileged to work with so many talented athletes, and I truly see the value of golf as a life skill. Not only do golfers get to enjoy the outdoors, they develop lifelong friendships, learn to manage their emotions, appreciate diversity, prepare themselves for the business world, practice honesty because in golf there is no referee, and practice wellness for life. Golf closely parallels real life as one experiences the highs and lows of the game. The range of experience from birdies to triple bogeys rewards a young person's ability to keep each shot in perspective, manage one's emotions, maintain a positive outlook and focus on the next shot. It's a game that can be played for a lifetime by anyone regardless of age, gender, ethnicity, size or skill level.

There are so many reasons golf should be celebrated in our schools, and I would like to thank the administration and the school board for their support and encouragement of PRHS golf. Last year John Eidsness served as a volunteer assistant. He is willing to serve as an Assistant Coach, and after working with him, I highly recommend him as a replacement. Thanks for your consideration!

Sincerely,

Connie L. Evenson

Connie L. Evenson

Dear Dr. Richardson:

Please accept this letter as formal notification that I am leaving my paraprofessional position with Viking Elementary on 3/17/2017 and my Club Vikes Coordinator position with Viking Elementary after the needed training is done for whoever is hired to fill the position.

Thank you for the opportunities you have provided me during my time at VES, I really enjoyed it and will miss the students and my coworkers very much. If I can be of any assistance during this transition, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Emily Evenson

To the Pelican Rapids School Board:

Since my official retirement in 2010, I have been working for the Pelican Rapids Alternative Center for two days a week. I was not quite ready to retire, and have enjoyed this part time employment, but have informed Mr. Korf that this will be my last year working officially in the ALC.

Our para, Kristi Haugrud, part time math teacher, Andy Rarik, and ALC Administrative Assistant, Becky Wontor, have been working with me on this transitional year, reviewing paperwork, curriculum, materials and policies.

I would like to become the favorite ALC sub. We have great kids in our school district, and even after 40 years I will miss them.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Knuteson-Olson

To whom it may concern,

I am requesting medical leave from approximately April 18 until the end of this school year (May 25).

Thank you for your time, Miriah Robles